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1  9  1  7 

The Bird Season has opened; Robins were on the Campus and about the 
City on Monday, February 26.  All interested in Birds are invited to keep their 
eyes and ears open, and send their records to the Calendar which will be issued 
at intervals during the spring. 

The names of all resident or migratory Birds, seen or heard since 
January 1, 1917, when certainly identified, will be welcomed.  Not only the 
name, but also the date, place, and approximate number of individuals seen, 
should be given.  Instructors at the Biological Laboratory, and members of the 
Bird Class (Biology 10) will be glad to receive any reports, or give any 
information regarding the study of Birds, in their power.  Students at the 
College for Women may hand in their records to Professor Hulme, or to any 
member of Biology 10. 

February 28, 1917.      Francis H. Herrick. 


